
Keeping us Safe 
 

 

New Safeguarding Courses 
 
Safeguarding Admin Support Adrian Smale writes to all Clergy, PTOs, LLMs and LPA’s whose 
training needs refreshing by 31st January 2021: 

 
Dear all,  
 
There are now some more virtual training courses together with some face-to-face courses for 
those that are unable to do the Zoom Virtual courses.  
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
STOP PRESS: We have a further 3 Face-to-Face courses available to book at Wesley Hall 
Methodist Church Wimborne 20th April and 11th May and at Salisbury in the Great Hall on 
Tuesday 27th April. Space is limited to 6 per course so if you are unable to do Zoom courses and 
need face-to-face courses this is for you. 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
There will be more courses soon as we are taking on an additional trainer, and venues for some of 
the face-to-face training are still to be confirmed, but please book a suitable course as soon as you 
are able.  
 
Also please ensure that you do not book a face-to-face course unless it really is not possible to do 
the virtual ones, so that these very few spaces on each course (6) can be used for those that really 
need them.  
 
If you are not able to book online for the face-to-face courses, please email me and I can do this on 
your behalf. Equally important, if you are NOT able to attend a course you have booked, please 
cancel or send your apologies using the My courses area when you log in, so that the space can 

be used by someone else. 
 
Many thanks! 
Adrian 
 
Link to all courses  
 

 

mailto:safeguarding.admin@salisbury.anglican.org?subject=I%20am%20not%20able%20to%20book%20online%20for%20the%20face-to-face%20courses
https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/learning/courses/?department=Safeguarding


 
 

 


